
Customer Number: << Payer>>

June 07, 2024

Dear Valued Customer,

HollisterStier Allergy wants to thank you for participating in our Venom Rebate Program and partnering 
with us as the destination for your allergy needs. We hope to continue implementing similar programs 
and services to recognize your, and our, commitment to patient care.

You qualified to participate in our Venom Rebate Program by purchasing venom extracts between April 
1, 2022, and March 31, 2023. Then, you achieved a minimum 10% year-over-year increase in venom 
dose purchases between April 1, 2023, and March 31, 2024, qualifying for a rebate.

• You will be receiving a rebate in the amount of <<Rebate>>.
• Rebate amounts will be available online at orders.hsallergy.com by June 14, 2024.

We will issue the rebate as a credit memo. This credit can be applied toward your next invoice within 
the ordering portal, reducing the amount due. However, if you prefer to receive a check instead, please 
contact us with this request by September 16th. After this date, the credit will be automatically applied 
to your next invoice.

For further details or if you have any questions about the Venom Rebate Program, please contact your 
sales representative or our customer support team. You can contact us by email at hollisterstier@jubl.
com or by phone at (800) 495-7437. We are here to assist you.

Thank you for your ongoing trust in HollisterStier Allergy. We remain committed to delivering 
exceptional service and high-quality products to support your practice.

<<PayerName>> 
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<<City>>, <<State>> <<Zip>>

Shawn Sorey
National Sales Director
HollisterStier Allergy

3525 N. Regal
Spokane, WA 99207
orders.hsallergy.com
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